
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In accordance with Section 6 (5) of the Government Information (Public) Access Act 2009 (GIPA Act), Strathfield Council must keep a record of any open access 

information that it does not make publicly available on the basis that there is an overriding public interest against disclosure. 

 

The following table details open access information not disclosed due to an overriding public interest against disclosure: 

 

Item 

No. 

Description of Open Access Information Reasons for Non-Disclosure Further Information 

1 Under schedule 1(2)(a) of the Government 

Information (Public) Access Regulations 2018, 

information contained in returns of the interests of 

Councillors, designated persons and delegates is 

prescribed as open access information. 

Several details in Council’s written returns have not 

been disclosed for privacy protection purposes. 

 

For example, if a staff member is concerned that the 

disclosure of their residential address would place or 

places their personal or family’s safety at risk, they 

can apply to the General Manager under section 739 

of the Local Government Act 1993, to have 

information restricted. 

Please contact Council’s 

Manager, Governance and 

Risk for further information. 
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